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Gentlement:

dThis refers to the meeting held on January 15, 1981, at th gr_6rLJ1 office
between Mr. James G. Keppler and others of this office and you and others of
your staff for the purpose of discussing activities concerning Enrico Fermi
Nuclear Station, Unit 2.

The subjects discussed during the meeting are included in the Office of Inspection
and Enforcement Meeting Report enclosed with this letter.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the enclosures will be
placed in the NRC's Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions con-
cerning this matter, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

%.

fY,

G. Fiore11i, Chief
Reactor Construction and

Engineering Support Branch
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